
FUND-A-YARD
What is Fund-A-Yard?

What type of fence was chosen and why?

When will the project begin?

How can I donate?

The Fund-a-Yard project aims to enhance our school’s safety by raising funds for new fencing
and other security upgrades. These improvements, including visible barriers, cameras for
better monitoring, and trained staff, will provide multiple layers of protection, creating a
secure environment where students can focus on their academic and spiritual growth.

We’ve chosen an anti-scalable wrought iron fence for better visibility and deterrence
against intruders. Its open design and anti-scalable features like curves or sharp points
make it harder to climb. Wrought iron is also easier to maintain and repair. Refer to
guidelines from the New Hampshire Department of Safety, FEMA, and the Arizona School
Facilities Board for more information on its use for school security. 

Phase 1 of the project, which includes the installation of the outer gate on Mountain View
Avenue, will break ground in early spring. Our fundraising efforts begin today! 

You can contribute to the Fund-a-Yard project by visiting stcyril.com/fund-a-yard. Our PALs
board has kick-started the campaign with a $20,000 donation, and we invite all families to
join in supporting this important initiative. We will have naming opportunities for families on
a plaque on Mountain View Ave entrance at the $5,000, $10,000 and $20, 000 levels. 
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